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 Date:  August 20, 2025 

To: Mayor Jackola and City Council                               

From: Ron Whitlatch, City Manager  

Subject: Resolution for Restricting Parking on E Oak Street 

 

Background 

Lebanon Municipal Code (LMC) Chapter 10.24 currently establishes the process for 

prohibiting parking on streets by city council.    

 

Issue 

With the relocation of the Lebanon Downtown Farmers Market to the corner of Park and Oak 

Streets, staff has noticed some patrons parking on East Oak Street near the intersection of 

Park Street.  Staff is concerned with the location of the parking causing safety issues for 

pedestrians and motorists both on East Oak Street and Park Street. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff is requesting to have the curbs on the portion of East Oak Street as marked below.  

Surrounding properties were not notified as the City of Lebanon is the only owner of the 

property affected. 

 

Requested Action 
Staff recommends that City Council pass the resolution to restrict parking on a portion of East 
Oak Street. 

 


